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Hello Zone Zero

  

I'm an undergraduate phototography student at Wolverhampton University in the UK. I have an
interest in developments in documentary photography and the politics of photography and the
production of art in general. A tutor suggested I check out your web site and what I've seen so
far is interesting so I's like to be added to your mailing list.

  

  

Thanks

  

Ian McNee

  

BA Photography, Year 2

  

Wolverhampton University.
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